
28th  May 2020  

Greetings, Kia ora koutou, Malo e lelei, Talofa lava, Fakaalofa lahi atu, Kia orana - 

to parents and our community.   
 

The Paerata Board of Trustees met on Tuesday this week. Two items that were discussed 
were the School Donation Scheme from the Ministry of Education and Results from the 
Uniform Survey. 
 
Uniform Survey 
The Board of Trustees reviewed data that was collected from our parent community, our 
students and staff at Paerata School.  Here are a few results from the survey. 
 
PARENTS RESPONSE 

¶ I support a school uniform policy 78% Yes  22% No 

¶ School uniform should be voluntary 39% Yes  62% No 

¶ A school uniform would be beneficial to your family 62% Yes  39% No 
STUDENTS RESPONSE 

¶ I would like to wear a school uniform 50% Yes   26% No   24% Unsure 

¶ A uniform would reduce the pressure of fitting in by wearing labelled clothing      
62% Yes   23% No   15% Unsure 

STAFF RESPONSE 

¶ I support a school uniform policy 93% Yes   7% No  

¶ School uniform should be voluntary 36% Yes   64% No 

¶ A school uniform would be beneficial to your family 62% Yes   39% No 
 
Full survey results can be found on our school website 
 
The Board of Trustees reviewed the data and made the decision that as of next year   
Paerata School will be implementing a compulsory school uniform. 
 
The Board will be surveying the types of items that parents and students would like to wear. 
 
School Donations Scheme 
The Board of Trustees have opted in to the scheme. 
 
What this means is Decile 1-7 schools and kura who opt in to the donations scheme will 
receive $150 per student payment for that year in exchange for not asking for donations - 
with the exception of donations for school camps. 
 
 
 

NgƑ mihi, Luke Thompson,  

Principal  

 

 
35 Tuhimata Road,  P.O. Box 1163  
PAERATA  PUKEKOHE 2340  
Phone 09 238 7050  email:office@paerata.school.nz  

Cellphone: 0221020478  

Snowplanet is open at Level 2  

Get 25% off Annual Passes  

Hi , looking for a great way to keep the kids active after lock down? For a limited 

time we've taken 25% off our great value annual passes so you and your kids can 

enjoy unlimited climbs when we re-open. Choose from: 

  

Croc Annual Pass was $100, now $75 with promo code RR25 
Rocketeer Annual Pass was $50, now $37.50 with promo code RR25  

KIA ORA! 

Lƴ ǇǊŀƛǎŜ ƻŦ ŎŀǊŜƎƛǾŜǊǎ 
!ǊŜ ȅƻǳ ŀ ŎŀǊŜƎƛǾŜǊΣ ƻǊ Řƻ ȅƻǳ ƘŀǾŜ ŀ ŎŀǊŜƎƛǾŜǊ ƛƴ ȅƻǳǊ ŎƘƛƭŘϥǎ ƭƛŦŜΚ aȅ 
ǘƘǊŜŜ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ ƘŀǾŜ ƘŀŘ ǎƻƳŜ ǿƻƴŘŜǊŦǳƭ ŎŀǊŜƎƛǾŜǊǎ ƻǾŜǊ ǘƘŜ ȅŜŀǊǎΦ !ƴπ
ƎŜƭŀΣ 5ƻƴƴŀΣ /ŀǊƳŜƭΣ /ƛƴǘŀΣ ¸ǾƻƴƴŜΣ WƻȅΣ aŀǊȅ WƻΣ WŜƴƴƛŦŜǊΣ .ŜǊƴŀŘŜǧŜΣ 
wƻōȅƴΣ {ǳƴŀƴŘŀ -- ǘƘŜǊŜ ŀǊŜ ƳƻǊŜ ƴŀƳŜǎΣ ōǳǘ ǘƘŜǎŜ ŀǊŜ ǘƘŜ ƻƴŜǎ ǿƘƻ 
ŎƻƳŜ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ ŦƻǊŜŦǊƻƴǘ ƻŦ Ƴȅ ƳŜƳƻǊȅΣ ŀƴŘ ŜŀŎƘ ƻŦ ǘƘŜƳ Ƙŀǎ ŀ ǎǇŜŎƛŀƭ 
ǇƭŀŎŜ ƛƴ Ƴȅ ƘŜŀǊǘΦΦ 

¢ƻ ŎƻƴǝƴǳŜ ǊŜŀŘƛƴƎ ǘƘƛǎ ŀǊǝŎƭŜ ŀƴŘ ƳƻǊŜ Ǿƛǎƛǘ Υ 
 

ƘǧǇǎΥκκǿǿǿΦǘƻǘǎǘƻǘŜŜƴǎΦŎƻΦƴȊκŦǊƻƳ-ǘƘŜ-ŜŘƛǘƻǊκƛƴ-ǇǊŀƛǎŜ-ƻŦ-

https://www.totstoteens.co.nz/from-the-editor/in-praise-of-caregivers/


LEGO CLUB 

Whaea Gemma is holding a design a minifigure com-

petition for the whole school.  First place is a small 

Lego set.   

Entry forms and the box to put your entry are in the 

school foyer.  Entries close next Friday - the 5th of 

June.   

A couple of reminders: 

WE WILL NOT BE TAKING LUNCH ORDERS TOMORROW 

 

All students must bring their own named and filled drink bottle 

to school each day. 

 

With winter on the way, itôs time to make sure students have a 

warm jumper with them and those that wish to play on the field 

during break times need to have a change of clothes with them.   

 

What's been happening around our schoolé 

Te Rata are beginning to practice mindfulness and meditation in the form 
of students focusing on their breathing.  During this time we guide students 
to think about how they are feeling at the present time.  
 
The aim of this is to help students focus on the present tense, and not  
worry about things that they cannot control in that present time. Research 
based evidence is showing that children are becoming more concerned 
about things they cannot control and this is affecting their everyday lives.  
 
Most importantly, the benefits students gain from practicing mindfulness 
will have a lasting effect both inside and outside the classroom. As a result, 
students become more engaged and empowered to learn. 

¦t/haLbD 9±9b¢{  
 

¢ƘǳǊǎŘŀȅ нрǘƘ WǳƴŜ  bŜǿ 9ƴǘǊŀƴǘǎ /ƻƘƻǊǘ мǎǘ Ǿƛǎƛǘ 

¢ǳŜǎŘŀȅ олǘƘ WǳƴŜ .ƻŀǊŘ ƻŦ ¢ǊǳǎǘŜŜǎ ƳŜŜǝƴƎ 

¢ƘǳǊǎŘŀȅ нƴŘ Wǳƭȅ bŜǿ 9ƴǘǊŀƴǘǎ /ƻƘƻǊǘ нƴŘ Ǿƛǎƛǘ 

CǊƛŘŀȅ оǊŘ Wǳƭȅ [ŀǎǘ Řŀȅ ƻŦ ¢ŜǊƳ н 


